TELEGRAMS, REGISTER, NEWCASTLE" TeLepHONE N° 21391 (3 LINES)

/: Collingwood Buildings, Newcastle-on-Tyne, 1.

~ 28th March 1938.

Reference

LONDON.

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the 19th
November last in regard to the Yarrow Type Water Tube
Boilers for The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Co's
Contract No. 932, Messrs. J. L. Thompson & Sons' s.s.
No. 588, we beg to forward, as rejuested, a set of blue
print copies of the plans approved for these Boilers.

The approved plans are also forwarded
herewith excepting that of the steam drum which was
forwarded with our letter of the 10th ultimo.

A print showing the thicknesses of this
steam drum after machining is also enclosed.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

THE SURVEYORS,
per
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